
 
Wednesday, March 26, 2003 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
United States 
 
Re: Request for withholding from public disclosure proprietary information 
 FCC ID:    IA9F2072 

FCC Confirmation No.:  
 
Dear Sir/Madame, 
 
This request is being made under the provisions of Section 0.457(d) of the Commission’s Rules, and 
Section 552(b)(4) of the Freedom of Information Act. As these sections authorize withholding from 
public inspection materials, which would be, privileged as a matter of law if retained by person 
submitting them, and materials which would not customarily be released to the public by that person. 
 
We request that the information submitted with the application for Equipment Authorization be withheld 
from public disclosure. The information is submitted is within the scope of Section 552(b)(4) as trade 
secrets. 
 
The information listed below was submitted with the original submission, we feel is confidential 
containing trade secrets. OMNEX is using proprietary techniques for radios and has built a reputation in 
its market for reliable and robust radio systems. OMNEX has invested in the development and 
marketing of the technology and we feel it is unfair for our competitors to have free access our 
confidential information. 
 

• Block Diagrams 
• Parts List/Tune Up Information 
• Internal Photographs (the unit is potter internally to protect proprietary information and not 

accessible if opened) 
• Schematics 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Kavinder (Gordie) Dhillon, BTech, AScT 
Compliance Consultant 


